
Comp Plan Workshop 
 
 
 

The City will be holding the Comprehensive Plan Workshop on Monday,  
October 25th  from 4:30-6:00 at the Civic Center, 120 City Center. 
 
The public is encouraged to attend and help the Council decide on how our 
city grows thru 2042. 
  
 
 
Cheryl Roeder 
City Clerk  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


